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Join our Board and help make a difference

If you have a passion for improving health and care services in Wiltshire we want to hear

from you!  

The Local Leadership Board is the driving force behind our commitment to ensure the

voices of local people are heard by those who plan and run services. 

Applications are now open for two new members, one of which will take on the role of

Deputy Chair. 

We're also looking for a Board Coordinator who is able to liaise with members, prepare
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agendas and papers and take minutes at Board meetings.  

More information about the roles and how to apply is on our website. 

The closing date for Board member applications is Thursday 10 March, with the Board

Coordinator one closing on Sunday 13 March. 

Have your say on Devizes Health Centre

Will you be using services at the new Devizes Health

Centre? Share your views with us on how you'd like to

access these services. 

⏩ smartsurvey.co.uk/s/DevizesHC 

☎ 01225 434218

👀 Look out for posters and printed copies of the

survey around the town.

Our survey closes on Sunday 20 March 2022. Thank

you to everyone who has given their feedback so far. 

Highlights of our work detailed in new report

Sharing the experiences of people with autism and the

views of patients at Great Western Hospital were just

two of the highlights of our work from the end of last

year. 

Catch up with what we've been working on in our latest

Quarterly Report. 

Apply now

Take the survey
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Help shape new people and communities strategy

(Bath and North East Somerset, Swindon and Wiltshire

Clinical Commissioning Group (BSW CCG) would like to

hear from anyone interested in joining their new

Citizens' Sounding Board. 

The group is being set up to:

Better understand the people and communities

BSW CCG serves, with a particular focus on

health inequalities and seldom heard

communities.

Work with people to co-design services and seek

solutions together.

Listen and learn, hearing from a diverse range of

perspectives.

To find out more, book your place on one of the CCG's

online workshops, taking place at 1pm-2.30pm on

Wednesday 2 or Wednesday 16 March, by emailing

bswccg.engagement@nhs.net 

Read more

Book your place
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Stay up to date with the latest information

Our website offers a range of advice and information to

help you keep up to date with the latest changes in

health and care. 

New articles this month include:

An easy read guide to the Covid booster

vaccination

What you can expect from the Accessible

Information Standard

Where to go for support if you have an eating

disorder

Share your thoughts on services with us

You can help improve care for you, your loved ones and

your community by sharing your experiences of services

with us. Get in touch to tell us what you think. 

Call: 01225 434218 from 10am-4pm Monday-Friday. 

Email: info@healthwatchwiltshire.co.uk 

Write to: Freepost RTZK-ZZZG-CCBX, Healthwatch

Wiltshire, The Independent Living Centre, St George's

Road, Semington, Trowbridge BA14 6JQ. 

Tell us online: Fill in our feedback form. 

Get advice and information

Have your say
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